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A Glance at Grace . . . 

July Church Events 
 

July 3 - Leadership meeting p5 
July 4 - Men’s Bible Study p4 
July 7 - BIG Ministry p4 
July 8-11 - Youth Trip p4 
July 11 - Men’s Bible Study p4 
July 14 - SAM’s Ministry p4 
July 18 - Men’s Bible Study p4 
July 19 - Women of Grace p4 
July 25 - Men’s Bible Study p4 
July 27 - Newsletter info due by 8am 
July 31 - VBS p5 
 
June 24-July 4 - Office Closed  
 

 
Please see page 5 for current, 

upcoming, save the date events 
and important information. 

 

“Grace” House of Agape 
Opportunities  

2nd Friday 
5:00p– 6:30p  

Grace Chapel Baptist
JULY 2022 NEWSLETTER 

Guatemala Mission Trip 2022 
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Introducing Bobbi Jane Lipe 

Grace Kids End of School Swim Bash at the Barton’s 
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Every Member Matters Sermon Series by Pastor Larry Twitty 

 
“So…church is just a place I come to on Sunday mornings, right? With all the demands upon my time 
and resources, God will understand if  I can’t give or serve…besides no one will ever miss me? Isn’t     
Worship what I do when I sing a few songs on Sunday morning? I’ve always heard that missionaries and 
preachers are the main  people who should share the Gospel, is this true?” 
 
If  you want to know the Biblical answers to the above questions, then plan to join us on Sunday morn-
ings to be a part of  a new sermon series entitled, “Every Member Matters!” The Bible teaches us that 
YOU AND YOUR FAMILY matter to God and also to the Grace Chapel family. You matter, your wor-
ship matters, your service matters, your family matters, and your witness matters. We matter to God, and 
we matter to one another. 
 
The truth is…without you…there is no church! We are the body of  Christ, the Church. So…you really 
do matter! Please join us for our new sermon series. 
 

May God bless each of you and your family! 

Pastor Larry Twitty 

“EVERY MEMBER MATTERS” 
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OUTREACH 
 

Upcoming Opportunities for Outreach: 
 
Men’s Breakfast - July 23rd - 8am @ Grace Chapel fellowship hall.  
 
Christmas Grace - We want to make sure that families can get gifts 
for their children during Christmas. This can be done with your help!  
Donations will be collected throughout the year and believe it or not, 
we have already helped several families this year.  Please be in prayer 
and consider giving, you can indicate on your tithing envelope or 
online that it goes toward Christmas Grace. 

Thank you & God Bless - Gene Brumfield 

Senior Adult Ministry - SAM’s 
2nd Thursday of each month @ 6:30pm  

 
Please come out and join us on Thursday, 
July 14th for a great time in Gods word with 
food and fellowship.  If anyone would like to 
share their testimony or give a word that the 
Lord has given them, please feel free to 
come share. 

Hebrews 13:8  Jesus Christ the same yesterday, today, and forever 

We love y’all - Jamie & Tanya Demby 

Women of Grace 
3rd Tuesday of each month @ 6:30pm 

 
Please join us on Tuesday, July 19th for great 
devotion, food and fellowship.  Toni Owens 
will be our hostess.  Please be in prayer over 
our church, our Women of Grace and what 
God has in store for us.   
 

Psalm 139:14  I will praise thee; for I am fearfully and wonderfully 
made; marvelous are thy works; and that my soul knoweth right well. 
 
 

Brothers in Grace – BIG 
1st Thursday of each month @ 6:30pm 

 
Join us on Thursday, July 7th.  Our men’s      
ministry is designed to help men grow in their 
walk with Christ. The topic changes every 
month, but it’s always a topic that we, as 
men, face in our daily lives.  The menu   
changes as well, but the food is always as 
good as the fellowship.  Come out and see 

what God is doing in the lives of men just like you. 
1 Corinthians 3:13 KJV Every man’s work shall be made manifest: for 
the day shall declare it, because it shall be revealed by fire; and the 
fire shall try every man’s work of what sort it is. 
God Bless - Junior Lipe 

YOUTH 
Student Training Out Reach Ministry 

 
Go. Make. Baptize. Teach 

 
Church family, 
We are so excited about our trip in July. We will be taking the 
youth and some of their families to Hendersonville for the      
weekend of July 8-10.  Please keep that weekend in your prayers.  
 
We've been walking through John verse by verse now for over a 
year. We finally finished up last week! Now we will be doing a 
study on the kings of Israel/Judah and using the Psalms and the 
Proverbs as we teach about their lives.  
 
We love you - Michael and Melissa Wyatt 

Men’s Bible Study 
NO Bible study on July 4th—see you July 11th 

 
Men, if you want to dive deep, discussing, 
learning and exploring The Bible, join us every 
Monday @ 6:30 pm in the fellowship hall.  Eat 
before you come, bring it with you or grab 
something on your way home. 
 
In God’s Service - Gene Brumfield 

MISSIONS 
  

House of Agape:  
Give God all the praise and Glory for all He is doing! As always 
House of Agape is in full operation. Help is always needed.  It is a 
blessing to be involved with this ministry.  
 
Guatemala Mission Trip: 
Muchos gracias! (That is thank you very much in Spanish!) We  
cannot thank you enough for all your prayers and support  for our 
mission trip to Guatemala. It was truly a life-changing experience 
not only for the people of Guatemala but also for our team. In the 
city of Poaquil, we were able to build a beautiful new home for the 
Chuay family of 8,  cover their two open wells, and provide        
multiple items for their new home which included beds, a table, a 
water filter system, and houseware items. We also did two VBS 
sessions, a foot washing/shoe distribution for over 75 people, 
served at their feed center, and handed out children’s Bibles to all 
the children that attended. In the mountainous area of               
Pachimulin, we had our largest foot washing/shoe distribution  
ever! When the word got out that we were coming with shoes for 
the children, over 700 children showed up! What a blessing from 
God! With only about a 2 ½ hour time frame to work, the team 
quickly jumped in to action and set up our foot washing stations. 
We were able to wash about 400 of the children’s feet, but all of 
them were able to receive a new pair of shoes! We also handed 
out over 300 toothbrush/toothpaste sets, toys, and socks. It was 
such an amazing day as we got to pray over so many of these    
children and show them the hands and feet of Jesus in action! 
When the gospel message was presented, many of the children 
raised their hands to receive Jesus as their Savior! On our final days 
there, we handed out over 100 children’s Bibles throughout the 
town of Antigua. It was amazing to see the excitement on the    
children’s faces as we gave them the gift of the gospel. None of 
this would have been   possible without the generous contributions 
and prayers from our church family. From our entire team, and 
Academy Christian school, thank you! We cannot wait to see what 
the Lord has in store for us next year! If you are interested in being 
a part of our global missions projects in the future, please feel free 
to contact me. We’d love to get you connected! “Hasta el ano que 
viene!(Until next year)  
Serving the Savior, Wendy Lipe 
Pray: 
Pray and seek God for his direction for you to get involved in     
mission work at church and/or service work at church.  

Glory be to God! 
 
 
“Therefore said he unto them, The harvest truly is great, but the      
labourers are few: pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that 
he would send forth labourers into his harvest.” Luke 10:2 KJV 
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July 31 - Aug 3 - VBS 
Aug 3 - VBS family finale night 
Aug 4 - BIG 
Aug 8 - Men’s Bible Study 
Aug 11 - SAM’s 
Aug 14 - Youth Back to School Bash 

Aug 15 - Men’s Bible Study 
Aug 16 - Women of Grace 
Aug 22 - Men’s Bible Study 
Aug 29 - Men’s Bible Study 

Grace in Motion … . 

  
 

   

   

 
 

                 
     
        
  

RADA CUTLERY FUNDRAISER 

Sunday, July 3rd immediately after morning service  
 

Children’s Church Director Deacon Director 
Finance Director  Kid’s Ministry Director 
Outreach Minister  Praise & Worship Leader 
SAM Minister   Sunday School Director 
Trustee Director  Student Ministry Minister 
Website Creator   Sound Booth 

In July, we are collecting clothing items. Please 
place your donated items in the wooden crate  
located in the foyer.  A complete list of items 
needed will be available near the front door and 
the fellowship hall.  Have fun shopping but keep 
in mind, everything must fit into a shoebox. 
Please see Tanya Demby for more information. 
 

Our goal is to have enough to fill 100  shoeboxes!   

L E A D E R S H I P    M E E T I N G 
SOMETHING FOR ALL AGES - 7:00pm 

All proceeds from this year-round fundraiser will 
support our Kids and Youth Ministries.  Go to 
the link on our website and start shopping for 
that special wedding, anniversary, birthday or 
housewarming gift. We appreciate your support!                                        

We are excited about finalizing the church 
cookbook.  In order to do that, we need 
more recipes. This month we are asking for 
your favorite summer recipes.  Please give 
us your favorite recipes for cooking all 
those fresh yummy vegetables from your 
garden.  Don’t forget to give us your cool 
summer salad and dessert recipes as well.   
 
Thank you,  
Amber and Tamera 

NO PM Services on       
Sunday, July 3rd 

 
Enjoy your time with family  
and friends as we celebrate 

Independence Day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
VBS will be July 31st—August 3rd from 6:30 - 8:30pm.  Come join 
us as we explore through the Bible and discover the “Real” Heroes 
of the Bible! From Rahab to Paul, we will discover the amazing 
heroes that were willing to risk it all for the Kingdom of Christ. You 
don’t want to miss this amazing time of exploring it together! Bring 
a new friend to VBS each night and we will enter your name for a 
chance to win a really cool prize on Wednesday, Aug. 3 which will 
be our “FAMILY FINALE” night explosion!  
 

Don’t delay, register online  
today by scanning the code:  

Grace Kids Summer Bible Study needs volunteers for a few 
Wednesday nights!! We have a great group of kids that are 
eager to hear God’s word, share their experiences and of 
course enjoy a few minutes of play! We have recreation   
covered but need help with Bible lessons. Please email the 
office, info@gracechapelbaptist.net, if you are interested in 
signing up for a night. Don’t miss out on this opportunity to 
invest in our kids!   

mailto:info@gracechapelbaptist.net
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Grace Office Hours  
9am-1pm Monday - Friday  

 Office Phone: (803) 818-5683 
      DEACONS 

 
       Mack Owens            (803) 322-0805 
       Wade Tumblin    (803) 627-1112 
       Ray Judd                  (803) 371-8219 

 

Please feel free to contact any of these men if you have a need or concern. 

Grace Kids Nursery  
 
July 
  3 - Ray & Cheryl Judd 
10 -  
17 - Wade & Tamera Tumblin 
24- Ray & Cheryl Judd 
31- 
 

 
 
 

We need your help!  If you are interested in   
taking a Sunday in the nursery, please let Ray 

Judd know @ rjudd@prgrealestate.com! 

Weekly opportunities at Grace . . .  

Sunday School . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 10:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 11:00am 

Sunday Kids Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:00pm 

Sunday Night Student Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:00pm  

Sunday Night Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  6:00pm 

Monday Night Men’s Bible Study . . . . . . . . . .  6:30pm 

Wednesday Kids Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00pm 

Wednesday Night Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00pm 

Wednesday Student Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm  

July Birthdays 
 
 8—Jeremy Kimble 
12—Jake Parker 
 

July Anniversaries 

8—Jason & Amber Melton 
 

GC3 Children’s Church 
    

   3— NO Children’s Church 
10— Wendy Lipe 
17— No Children’s Church 
24— Sunny Tritt 
31— Sunny Tritt 
 
 

We need additional helpers in children’s church.   
If you can help, please let Sunny know @                
(803) 984-3076.   
 
Friendly Reminder: Children’s church is for ages       
5k - 5th grade.  Please try to adhere to this. Thank 
you!     
 
Many blessings, 
Jared and Sunny Tritt  CHURCH CLEANING CREWS – (volunteers) 

 
 
July 1—Judd’s/Barton’s 
July 8— 
July 15— 
July 22—Brumfield/Tumblin 
July 29—Melton’s 
 
Aug 5—Barton’s/Demby’s 
Aug 12— 
Aug 19— 
Aug 26—Wyatt’s & YOUTH 
 
 
Thank you all for taking time out of your busy schedule to beautify and sanitize 
the Lord’s House. We could always use more help because most of our teams  
consist of just  one family. The ideal crew is two or more families so that we get a 
deep cleaning in a short amount of time. If you or anyone you know would like to 
volunteer in this service, please email info@gracechapelbaptist.net.  It  is a blessing 
to be able to serve in the Lord’s house.  

If you are a member of Grace Chapel and 
your birthday or anniversary was left off 

the list, please notify the church office.  
Grace is getting tech savvy!   
 
Scan the QR code to go directly 
to our Grace online page. 


